
HIPAA PRIVACY REMINDER 

South Washington County Schools 
Protecting Your Health Information Privacy Rights 

South Washington County Schools is committed to the privacy of your health information. The 
administrators of the South Washington County Schools Health Plan (the “Plan”) use strict privacy 
standards to protect your health information from unauthorized use or disclosure.  

The Plan’s policies protecting your privacy rights and your rights under the law are described in the 
Plan’s Notice of Privacy Practices. You may receive a copy of the Notice of Privacy Practices by 
contacting Human Resources at 651-425-6263. 
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